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VOLUNTEER FIREFIGHTER VACANCY 

(Continuous Recruitment) 
 

 

The City of Kenyon is accepting applications for fire fighter vacancies within the 

Kenyon Volunteer Fire Department.  Qualified candidates will also be placed on a list 

for any future vacancies that may occur in the next twelve months.  The successful 

applicant will be required to complete Firefighter I and First Responder certification.  

Application packets are available at Kenyon City Hall, 709 Second Street, Kenyon, 

MN 55946, online at http://www.cityofkenyon.com/ or by calling 507-789-6415, 

Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 
 

 

 

 

           

     Mark Vahlsing, City Administrator 

 

 

Posted:  June 2, 2020 
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